
KEMPSHOTT INFANT SCHOOL 

 
Our ref: NP/ah/02003 
 
20th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 1 Spring Show ‘Hats Off!’ 

 

The Year 1 children will be preparing their Spring show ‘Hats Off!‘.  This will take place on: 

 

Tuesday 19th March at 10am 
Wednesday 20th March at 10am 

 

The performances are for adults only, as unfortunately pre-school children and babies have 
distracted the children performing in the past, so please arrange to leave them with a friend 
or relative.  Please contact your child’s teacher if this causes a problem.   
 
There will be a charge of £1.50 per person.  In the interest of fairness to all families please only 
purchase a maximum of 2 seats per family at this time (this can be 2 seats for one show or 1 
seat at each performance). 
 
Places are limited and will be on a first come first served basis, however, extra seats may 
become available nearer the time, please look out for further information.  
 
Please log in to SchoolMoney or use the SchoolMoney App using the ‘shop’ function to book 
and pay for your seats.  
 
Tickets will be issued through your child’s book bag.  Please ensure you bring your tickets 
with you on the day of the performance.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

N.Potter 
 

Mrs N Potter 
Head Teacher 

https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney%E2%80%8B&source=website&version=20190314

